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SEPTEMBER 2019 AGENDA ITEM MEMORANDUM
DATE:	September 6, 2019
TO:	Jennifer Woo, Chair, Health Subject Matter Committee
Members, Health Subject Matter Committee
VIA:	Cliff Rudnick, Administrator
Instructional Resources Unit
FROM:	Jennifer Bentley, Education Programs Assistant
Instructional Resources Unit
SUBJECT:	Health Subject Matter Committee Agenda Items
Item 4: Health Subject Matter Committee
A. 2020 Health Education Adoption of Instructional Materials
1. Recommendation of Instructional Materials Reviewers (IMRs) and Content Review Experts (CREs) (Information/Action)
Applications to serve as IMRs and CREs for the 2020 Health Adoption have been submitted for consideration by the Instructional Quality Commission (IQC), which will recommend applicants to the State Board of Education for appointment at their November 2019 meeting. The majority of IMRs must be current K–12 classroom teachers, and each CRE must have a doctoral degree in health or a related field.
The 54 applicants in Attachment 1 were chosen as recommendations by the California Department of Education based on experience and expertise in standards-based health instruction and programs as well as experience teaching English learner students and students with disabilities. Geographical representation from the state of California as well as grade-level expertise were also considered.
All applications and resumes are available upon request by emailing the IQC mailbox at iqc@cde.ca.gov. Note: the applications and resumes were not edited and may contain errors. Personal contact information has been redacted. A public copy will be available at the September 19–20, 2019, meeting.
Attachment 1: CDE-Recommended Instructional Materials Reviewer/Content Review Expert Applicants
B. Other Matters/Public Comment
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